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Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, March 9, 2020, in the Complex Band 
Room, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the February 10, 2020 Regular Board Meeting. 
 Approved the February Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of February Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the request for continued participation in State and Federally funded programs for the 2019-

2020 school year. 
 Adopted the Alternative Tax Budget Information for the next succeeding fiscal year commencing July 1, 

2020. 
 Approved the voluntary transfer of Jennifer Balzer to a 4th grade math and science teaching 

assignment at LaBrae Intermediate effective for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 Approved the voluntary transfer of Courtney Kish to a 2nd grade teaching assignment at Bascom 

Elementary effective for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 Approved a senior student for senior rights status for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year, 

effective February 3, 2020, per Ohio Revised Code 3313.64. 
 Approved an extension to the prior unpaid medical leave of absence for a classified employee, per the 

OAPSE Local 278 Collective Bargaining Agreement, which shall become effective February 27, 2020. 
 Approved the Memorandum’s of Understanding for the College Credit Plus program, which will allow 

secondary school students to enroll in college level courses to receive college credit during the 2020-
2021 school year, with Youngstown State University. 

 Approved athletic supplementals for 7th & 8th Grade Track.
 Approved an additional classified substitute for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. 
 Approved the disposal of Intermediate library books per lists provided by the school librarian. 
 Approved the disposal of Middle and High School library books per lists provided by the school 

librarian. 
 Acknowledged and accepted the following donations to LaBrae Local Schools from Geri Borgen, LRB 

Tool & Dye and Elizabeth Lutz. 
 Approved the use of facility request from the LaBrae Outdoor Education Program to host the 29th 

Annual Cruisin’ with the Vikings Car Show on Sunday, August 9, 2020. 
 
 




